DATE: 02/10/2017 10:05 AM

Department of Administrative Services

ACTION: Original

Service - Support - Solutions

February 10, 2017

Christopher Smyke

Executive Assistant

Office of the Lt. Governor Mary Taylor
Common Sense Initiative Office

77 South High Street, 30" Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Mr. Smyke

On behalf of the Department of Administrative Services (DAS), I acknowledge receipt of the
memorandum from the Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Office dated December 28, 2016 regarding the
CSI Review — Veteran-Friendly Business Procurement Program (123:5-1-01 and 123:5-1-16). The
CSI Office did not have any recommendations for this rule package. As such, DAS will proceed to file
the rule package electronically with JCARR no later than close of business today, Friday, February 10,
2017.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. If you have any additional questions, please feel free
to contact me at (614) 644-1773 or by email to Stephanie.L.Warner@das.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,

M MW L‘J{WV‘-&M

Stephanie Warner
Associate Counsel
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